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Bureau of Health Workforce Substance Use Disorder Evaluation

Survey Advertisement Text

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention [RESPONDENT CATEGORY]!

Your participation in the [NAME OF SURVEY] is needed! The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) Bureau of Health Workforce (BHW) is evaluating its recent investments to increase the workforce capacity of the U.S. health care system to prevent and treat the opioid crisis. NORC at the University of Chicago is conducting the [NAME OF SURVEY] survey, and each [RESPONDENT CATEGORY] response is important. Please look for an email inviting you to participate. Your input is critical for assessing the impact of HRSA’s expansion efforts and informing the future strategic direction of these efforts. 

For more information, please contact the NORC evaluation team at BHWeval@norc.org or 1-8XX-XXXX. Learn more about the evaluation and NORC at: norc.org/XXX.




